June 7, 2021

Dear Mr. LaFrancesca, Dr. Marsden, and School Committee members,

Despite all the odds, Blake Theater had a successful season this year, performing seven shows in person or online. Maureen Doctoroff, Joe Knaus, Nancy McLaughlin and I could not be more proud of the students who joined us on this theatrical adventure. As you may remember, I shared in December that we were offering all of our shows for free this year. At that time, we had some kind community members make donations to help support the program. Once again, a generous donor has given money to the Blake Middle School theater program. The donation of \$100 was given to us by a patron who wishes to remain anonymous.

Fingers are crossed that next year we can present the Medfield community with big shows put together with lots of students live from our stage. If we can't, you know we'll come up with a Plan B because the show must go on.

Have a peaceful and relaxing summer.

Tracy Allen